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From: gerrywilliams@comcast.net [mailto:gerrywilliams@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 4:44 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT license elimination
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I would highly approve retaining the current system of licensing services of a Limited Legal
License Technician (LLLT) services.
 
There are so many people with limited income who would benefit from this service for minor
legal purposes, especially if it were better advertised.  These same people would not be able
to afford a lawyer in most cases. 
I would also like to see the service improved to allow for help in elder care, health law,
landlord/tenant issues, immigration and other practice areas.  I believe everyone should be
eligible for legal help when needed and prior to a person getting into more difficult
circumstances due to lack of good legal information.
 
thank you for your consideration
 
Geraldine Williams
11410 102 Ct NE
Kirkland WA 98033
gerrywilliams@comcast.net
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